
CONGRATULATIONS TO
PROFESSOR MAHTA MOGHADDAM

NEWLY ELECTED TO THE
NATIONAL ACADEMY OF ENGINEERING



MAHTA MOGHADDAM
The USC Viterbi School of Engineering congratulates Mahta Moghaddam, the  
William H. Hogue Professor in the Ming Hsieh Department of Electrical and  
Computer Engineering, for her election as a member of the National Academy  
of Engineering. Election to the National Academy of Engineering is one of the  
highest professional honors for an engineer. 

Moghaddam is the director of the Microwave Systems, Sensors and Imaging Lab 
(MiXIL) and leads the Arid Climate and Water Research Center (AWARE). She also 
serves at the USC Viterbi dean’s office as director for new research initiatives.  
She has co-authored over 400 journal and conference papers and was recently  
appointed as president of the IEEE Antennas and Propagation Society.


